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Please do not allow this plant to be built here in our quaint little city of Kalama. There are so many
reasons why this is bad for the residents here. It will be a disgusting eye sore. I can't imagine the
property values not decreasing due to this. Potential health hazards, noise pollution, and who knows
what else. This is the problem. The residents do not know enough about this corporation who is
trying to barge its way into a perfectly nice place to live. I am afraid it will not be a nice place to
live if this company comes here. I did not buy a home here to be surrounded by such a monstrosity.
These companies are not trust worthy. They have no conscious or morals. They have no concern
beyond money. This is very sad that Kalama may allow such an injustice. The only benefit to the
people of Kalama and surrounding areas are potential jobs and we have no idea if they will be or be
worth a damn.


